March 31, 2023
Dear Residents, Staff, and Families,

Now that spring is here, outdoor projects are in full swing! Mulch has been spread in common areas and
pansies are popping up all over campus along with a variety of daffodils. The fencing around the red trash
receptacles has been completed and our electric car charging stations have arrived; they will be installed in
the near future with instructions for their use.

On Thursday, April 6%, work will begin on repairing the walls in the pool courtyard. The first step will be to
clean and prep the walls for paint, which will include some stucco replacement. The courtyard will be closed
until work is complete. Work will not start before 8AM each day.

COVID-19
There is 1 Residential and 1 Care Center resident who tested positive and on quarantine. There are no positive
staff members at this time.

Dining

Easter Brunch

On Sunday, April 9th, we will serve Easter Brunch in our Auditorium. Seating times are 11:30 a.m. and 12:30
p.m. Brunch will conclude at 1:30 pm. Reservations are required and opened on Friday, March 24th.
Reservations can be made for IL residents by going to your Full Count module on Touchtown. Instructions are
included under the Dining Services module. Care Center residents and families can make reservations by
calling Dining at 610-359-4433.

Guidelines for Reservations:

e Maximum party size is 6, which includes residents and guests.

e Parties larger than 6 people cannot be accommodated.

e Easter Brunch is 22 points for residents and

e $25 for adult guests, $15 for children 10yrs-12yrs,

and $10 for children under the age of 10. No points can be used for guests.

e Double reservations or parties of over 6 people cannot be honored.
Pickup will be available for Easter Brunch starting at 11:00am-12:00pm in Hearthside. Residents must be
available during pick up. Delivery will be available for residents who are on our delivery list. A S5 delivery
charge will be attached.

Trolley Stop (Grab n Go)
We are thrilled to share that Trolley Stop will open to residents on Monday, April 3rd, starting at 11:30AM,
offering limited items.
e Residents will be able to use points or charge items to their account.
e Trolley Stop will be open 24 hours/day, will use the honor system, and has video camera surveillance.
e Dining Staff support is available during the hours of 11:30am-1:30pm Monday — Friday. If assistance is
needed outside of those hours, please contact Kyle or Marquis by leaving a message at 610-359-4433.
Your call will be returned during dining hours.
e Directions on how to use the Point-of-Sale system in Trolley Stop will be on Touchtown starting Friday,
March 315t in the Dining Services Module.
Trolley Stop is expected to open to staff starting May 1%t. We will be providing additional staff dining
information and instructions for staff purchases in the Trolley Stop.

Best regards, Maureen



